

DEPARTMENT OF VISUAL ARTS

Telephone

0171 919 7671

Fax

0171 919 7673

E-mail visual-arts@gold.ac.uk

Head of Department Brian Falconbridge

Sunhild Wollwage Auf Berg 113 FL-9493 Mauren LIECHTENSTEIN

Tuesday, 14th October 1997

Dear Sunhild,

It has been a while since I last wrote and there have been many changes to my life! Firstly the book is now finished and handed over to the publishers, Thames & Hudson this summer. The book will be called "Techno Textiles" and will be published in UK and USA in February 1998. Your work has been included in the book in the Chapter on Textile Art and the proofs look wonderful!

I enclose here a transparency and a black and white print. Thames and Hudson will return the remainder when they no longer need them.

I have moved out of London to the countryside - I still work at Goldsmiths (two or three days a week) and travel in to the city. My new address is 6, Back Lane, Hardingstone. Northampton. NN4 6BX. UK.Tel. +44 (0)1604 764428. I am really enjoying living in a small village in the country after so many years in London.

I hope you are well and work continues to be successful.

With very best regards,

Sarah E. Braddock